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November 7, 1927.

SUBJECT: Stocks of Unissued F. R. Notes.
Dear Sir:

You are requested to preparc and submit to
the Federal Reserve Board, not later than December
1, 1927, an estimate of the amount of each denomina~
tion of the Federal reserve notes of your bank you

may be called upon to issue during the calendar year

1928+ This information is desired for the purpose
of regulating the produdtion of Federal reserve notes
during the coming year.

Yours very truly,

J.C. Noell,
Assistant Secretary.

TO ALL F. R. AGENTS,





